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Comments: There should be no disturbance of natural land at or near Pe'Sla in the Black Hills. You need only

drive through the previously scenic natural landscape of the Black Hills to witness the horrible and extensive

carving by digging mines, pits, foresting, real estate development and road expansion for humans. To threaten

this sacred place for Lakota is offensive as well. Stop, think and do not allow this mining to happen. 


